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State Representative Morales Urges Governor DeSantis
to Assist Puerto Rico in the Wake of Hurricane Fiona

ORLANDO, Fla. - State Representative Daisy Morales (D-Orlando) has sent
a letter to the Governor urging him to assist with and release much needed resources
to aid Puerto Rico in the wake of the catastrophic damage caused by Hurricane Fiona.

The letter reads:

Dear Governor DeSantis,

With the five-year anniversary of Hurricane Maria right behind us, Hurricane Fiona,
which has now dealt catastrophic damage to Puerto Rico according to Governor Pedro
Pierluisi, is an opportunity for us to help our loved ones on the Island.

With expected flooding, mudslides and blackouts, conditions are extremely
dangerous.

I'm asking the Executive Office of the Governor and the Division of Emergency
Management to closely monitor the situation and begin preparations for relief efforts.
I am also asking your office to facilitate discussions with city and county governments,
and transportation authorities, to prepare for a potential influx of our fellow citizens
from Puerto Rico, as was the case with Hurricane Maria. I am also asking your office
to assist with the potable water residents of the island needs with the contamination
of its existing water supply. Florida, and in particular Central Florida, will always
stand with and support Puerto Rico.

My district, District 48, has one of the largest Puerto Rican populations in the state
and I know that, like myself, many Floridians are concerned for the safety and well-
being of friends and loved ones currently there.

Puerto Rico is still rebuilding from Hurricane Maria and must now redouble its efforts
in the wake of Hurricane Fiona. Florida must be committed to doing everything we
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can to help the families impacted by Hurricane Fiona and aid in the recovery
process.

Thank you for your consideration.

For more information, email pamela.newton@myfloridahouse.gov or call (407) 207-
384o0.
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